4.21.22 Tburg Rotary Minutes

Present: Shelly Bullock, Zoren Bullock, Peggy Haine, Pat Jung, Joan Munich, Kathleen Over
Baugh, Tom Over Baugh, Durand Van Doren, Frank Zgola

Because so many members were not able to make the meeting, it was decided to hold it via
Zoom and return to the Legion next week.

President Kathleen noted the Club’s desire to contribute financially in some meaningful way to
the people of Ukraine. It was suggested that the Club contribute $500 to World Central Kitchen
and $500 to Shelter Box. A decision was put off until the April 28 meeting when Michael will be
there to give us a financial report.

Club members were pleased to welcome Patricia Jung to the meeting, as a prospective new
member. She moved to the area less than two years ago, and is looking for opportunities to
serve this community.

A vote was taken and it was agreed to support Trumansburg Schools’ post-prom party in the
amount of $300, which is a line item in this year’s budget.

President Kathleen reported on New York Youth Exchange, which is proceeding this year. She
noted that one club is bringing in a student from Ukraine.

Durand is organizing a neighbor-helping group, “Call Durand.” He’ll begin helping neighbors get
their trash and recycling to the curb on pick-up days and see where it goes from there. He would
like to see this evolve into a Club service project.

Happy Dollars

Frank pledged $5 in celebration of his progress in clearing up the estate of a relative in
California.

Kathleen kicked in $2 to commemorate a good trip to Disney World with family, and also for
having her granddaughter, Penelope, stay with her for a week.

Durand contributed $2, one for each of the Bullocks, both of them recovering from COVID.
The Club closed the meeting with the Five-Way Test.

Upcoming Speakers:

April 28: Zoren on Bourbon

May 12: Tom’s presentation on NASA



TBD: Tylar Hanson + colleagues on the Red Cross

NOTES:

If you have any old jeans to dispose of, please bring them to tomorrow’s meeting for Frank to
pass along for a quilt-making project.

Kathleen has produced a new dinner schedule; please note your date for bringing dinner.



